November 27, 2008
Mark Jones

421 State Street

Los Angeles, CA 91001

Dear Mark,


First of all, I want to tell you how much I appreciate you as a patient.  I know that sometimes it may be difficult to put this into words, so I decided to take a few moments and try to express it in this letter.


In fact, I want you to know that you are one of those patients that truly make me happy and proud to be a chiropractor, and the fact that you have chosen me as your chiropractor really means a lot to me.

And I guess that is one of the other reasons that I’m writing to you.  You see, I’ve learned that people tend to associate with other people who are like them.  So while I have different types of patients who have come to me from many sources, there is nothing that compares to having patients who are like you and who really are a pleasure to be around.


I know that you probably have friends and family members who are similar to you, and to be quite honest, I would love to have more patients like you.  And that’s why I want to make you this offer.


If you know anyone to whom I can be of help (friends, family members, coworkers, etc) just give them one of the enclosed Gift Certificates, and I will provide them with a completely FREE consultation, just because they are a friend of yours.


So once again, thank you so much for putting your trust in me, and for being such a great patient and friend.  If there is any way that I can be of service to you, or to your friends and family, please do not hesitate to let me know.







Sincerely,







Dr. Sondra Calter
P.S.  To show you how much you mean to me, I will be giving a FREE no-obligation consultation to any of your friends.  This way, I’ll be getting patients who are my ideal patients, like yourself, and at the same time giving you an opportunity to help your friends who are in pain. 

P.P.S.  Please give the gift certificates to your friends and family members who are suffering from back pain, carpal tunnel, dizziness, numbness, a sports injury, or who have been in a car accident.  Have them give me a call for their complimentary consultation!  Just make sure they call for an appointment by December 8th, when the gift certificates expires.
